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Report Cards - Action Required for Paper Copy
Quarter 1 report cards are set to be visible to families on ParentVue on the afternoon of Friday,
November 8. If you would like to receive a paper copy of your student’s report card,
please log into your ParentVue account and update your preference under “My Account”.
You will need to uncheck the box that asks if you want to go paperless. Please note that, if
unchecked, paper report cards will be sent home in backpacks the week of November 11.

Scheduling Family-Teacher Conferences
Conferences will be your opportunity to hear about your student’s progress during Quarter 1.
They will be held Monday, November 25 and Tuesday, November 26. Report cards will not
include comments this quarter since teachers are preparing to share comments at conferences.
A link to sign up for a family-teacher conference will be sent by your child’s teacher on
Thursday, October 31.

Teachers of grades K-3 will accommodate one 20-minute conference slot per student. Fourth
and fifth grade teachers will be able to accommodate one 15-minute conference slot per student
due to the larger class sizes and increased teacher workload. Both virtual and in-person
conferences will be available.

TAG Information Session Recording
If you couldn’t make it to our TAG information session yesterday afternoon, KHUH is the
recording. If you have any questions, please reach out to any of the resources listed on the last
slides.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iMJJdgmQZ8o

